
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
July 19, 2022 
  

 
Expanding Infrastructure Announcement 

 Southwest Safety Improvement Project 
 

SILVER CITY – Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham and The New Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT) will be holding an Infrastructure Expansion Announcement for the upcoming 4-lane safety 
improvement project on US 180.  
 

WHEN: Thursday, July 28, 2022, at 8 a.m. 
 

WHERE: Intersection of US 180 and Carrasco Ave., milepost 127,  
in front of the Gateway Café, Hurley, NM.  

 
PARKING: Will be available along Carrasco Ave. and in front of the Gateway Motel.  

(Due to uneven terrain and loose gravel, please plan for proper footwear) 
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
thanks you for your cooperation during all roadway construction work. 
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